
YEAR 8 MEMO: 21st MARCH 2025

Well done to the weekly 
readers in the 

contextualised reading 
seminar!

Year 8  welcomed Ms 
Smart into our seminar 

time to introduce British 
Science Week. The 

students can’t wait to 
watch the eggs hatch into 

chicks as part of their 
science project!

Key Contacts
Georgia Parsonage – Head of Year 8
Gparsonage@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Krystyna Stokes – Assistant 

Headteacher (SLT Link Y8)
kstokes@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Students have been 
involved in lots of exciting 
Red Nose Day activities. 

As a school, we have 
raised a great amount 

already! Thank you! 
Non-uniform day on 21st!

In seminars, we talked 
about all things Maths to 
celebrate International 

and World Maths Day. Ask 
your child about Pi! 

YEAR 8 PARENTS' 
EVENING ON 

THURSDAY 27TH 
OF MARCH 

FROM 4:30PM!

Reminders have been 
sent all week and 

appointments should be 
made via the new 

BROMCOM comms 
system!
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